
S.L. SURI. D.A.V. PUBLIC SR. SEC. SCHOOL, JANAKPURI, NEW DELHI. 

CIRCULAR NO.. 
DT: 27-04-2022 

Dear Parents, 

We solicit your co-operation to kindly refrain from sending children to school if they are suffering from Cough/ Cold/ Fever/ Upset stomach or any Covid like symptoms. 
School is undertaking regular sanitization and fumigation of the premises and following all Covid 
norms 

You are requested to kindly not panic in case of such news but continue to follow Covid appropriate
behavior and action. Please ensure to send your ward with mask, one spare mask, water bottle and 
sanitizer. Also guide them to follow covid behavior. 

Kindly note: 

No Visitor will be allowed in the school premises following Covid norms.

We pray for the safety and good health for every one. 

PRINCIPAL 
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